
Pottsgrove Soccer 

Night at the Union! 

 

 

 

Come out on Saturday, May 10  

for Pottsgrove Soccer Club night 

at PPL Park. The Philadelphia 

Union will play DC United at 4 p.m.  

Tickets are available for $27  each. A limited amount will be 

available. Bring the whole family out and enjoy the fun!   

Scoring goals since 1978 

Pottsgrove Soccer Club 

APRIL 2014 

To purchase tickets online visit www.eventbrite.com and search 

“Pottsgrove Soccer Club’s Pocketbook Bingo” 

THANKS TO THIS  

SEASON’S SPONSORS 

Cutillo’s Restaurant 

Dairy Queen 

Gehringer Mechanical 

Greshville Inn 

Piazza Auto 

Stern Nester 

The Wyndcroft School 

STANDING WATER/SOGGY FIELDS 

The decision to open or close fields is not necessarily based 

on the weather at any given moment, but rather on the condi-

tion of the fields themselves. 

After heavy or extended periods of rain, the soccer fields may 

become saturated or even super-saturated resulting in stand-

ing water.   

Conversely, there may be occasions when fields will remain 

open even if it has begun raining, because the fields are not 

saturated with water. 

The primary reason for closing a field is player safety.   Since 

standing water and muddy conditions can result in a slippery 

playing surface that might result in player injury, soggy field 

conditions pose a safety risk.  

The secondary reason for closing a field is preservation of the 

playing surfaces; it only takes a few minutes to do serious 

damage to a field that is wet and slippery–and it can take 

weeks or months for a field to recover from such dam-

age.   Games are generally cancelled until soggy fields have 

had a chance to drain. We appreciate your understanding. 

PICTURE DAY! 

Individual and team  

photos will be taken on  

Saturday, April 12 &  

Sunday, April 13 at  

Gerald Richards Park.  

In the event of rain,  

you will receive  

notification and the  

pictures will be moved  

to Lower Pottsgrove  

Elementary School. 

Need mulch, stone, soil or fertilizer  

delivered at wholesale prices? 

Support Friend of Pottsgrove Soccer Club 

John Fogel ~ Home Office: 610-689-4825 



Pottsgrove Soccer Club 

PSC Announces Travel Team Try-outs for the 2014-2015 season 
  

All players from the Pottsgrove and surrounding communities are invited to try-out for the Pottsgrove Soccer Club’s 2014-2015 Travel 
Teams. You do not have to be a resident of Pottsgrove to try-out.   Travel soccer is a fun program where players and their families de-
velop strong bonds with other members of their team while participating in a competitive league. 

 

All candidates must attend at least two of the three scheduled try-outs. Please wear appropriate clothing and bring plenty of water. 
 
  Girls:       Boys: 
  Sunday, April 27 at 4 pm  (U11@6pm)    Sunday, April 27 at 6 pm 
  Monday, April 28 at 6 pm            Wednesday, April 30 at 6 pm 
  Sunday, May 4 at 4 pm (U11@6pm)   Sunday, May 4 at 6 pm 

 

Sign in begins 30 minutes before try-out 

Location: Gerald Richards Park on Buchert Rd. 

 Age group    Birthday between 

 U9 Developmental (U8)   8/1/06 – 7/31/07 

 U9     8/1/05 – 7/31/06 

 U10     8/1/04 – 7/31/05 

 U11     8/1/03 – 7/31/04 

 U12     8/1/02 – 7/31/03 

 U13     8/1/01 – 7/31/02 

 U14     8/1/00 – 7/31/01 

 U15     8/1/99 - 7/31/00  

 

Teams will be formed for each age group/gender if enough players tryout. 

QUESTIONS? Please contact Travel Director: Chris Paul (610) 906-2618   stretch_523@yahoo.com 

www.pottsgrovesoccer.com 

If you are interested in volunteering 

for Pocketbook Bingo or any other 

Club activities, please contact Julee 

at julee.schirmacher@yahoo.com. 

Upcoming Clinics 
 

GOAL KEEPERS: 
The Club has a Goal Keeper clinic starting on April 24.  There will be two age groups available – 9-12 and 13-18. 
 
Here are the links to sign up – 
https://sportsfitwebservices.wufoo.com/forms/j4k-of-east-pa-pottsgrove-spring-clinic-912/ 
 
https://sportsfitwebservices.wufoo.com/forms/j4k-of-east-pa-pottsgrove-spring-clinic-1318/ 
 
Classes are limited to 12 participants only.  They are also posted on www.pottsgrovesoccer.com under  
information/camps & training. 
  

COACHES: A Level 1 & 2 Goal Keeper coaching session is being held on June 7 – 9. Visit www.nscaa.com to register for this 

course. 

SUMMER CAMP: The Club will be hosting a Philadelphia Union Soccer Camp in August.  Stay tuned for more info next month!   
 
Questions regarding clinics and camps should be directed to Paul Heverly, Director of Coaching Education.    

‹‹ To contact the club via mail please send any written correspondence to the following 

address: Pottsgrove Soccer Club, PO Box 1548, Pottstown, PA 19464 

‹‹ Questions, comments or for advertising, please contact psc2012fundraiser@yahoo.com 


